
  
 
 
December 13, 2001 
Electronic Bulletin No. 260 
 

EMPTY EQUIPMENT RETURNS IN BALTIMORE, HARRISBURG AND 
PHILADELPHIA 

 
To All Pacer Stacktrain Customers: 
 
Effective January 1, 2002, for the locations of Baltimore, MD, Harrisburg, PA and 
Philadelphia, PA, all empty Pacer Stacktrain equipment will need to be terminated at the 
CSX ramps.  Eastern America will no longer accept empty returns after this date. 
 
The addresses for the CSX ramps are listed below: 
 
Baltimore, MD  HOURS     
CSX Railroad  Mon-Fri 0001-2400 4801  
Keith Avenue   Sat     0001-2400  
Baltimore, MD  21224 Sun     0001-2400  
Phone 410-613-5396 
Fax   410-633-0220 
 
Harrisburg, PA  HOURS 
CSX Railroad   Mon-Fri 0700-1900  
901 McClay Street  Sat     Closed  
Harrisburg, PA  17103  Sun     Closed  
Phone 717-213-6740 
Fax   717-213-6743 
 
Philadelphia, PA            HOURS 
CSX Railroad   Mon-Fri 0001-2400 
    Sat       0001-2400 
    Sun           0001-2400 
 
3400 S. Christopher Columbus Blvd.,  
Philadelphia, PA  19148 
Phone:  215-462-0970 
Fax:       215-465-5852 




